Mattersey and Mattersey Thorpe Neighbourhood Plan

Notes of the meeting held on 13th April 2016

Chair:  Bob Kendall agreed to chair the meeting

Apologies were received from 2 residents

The meeting was attended by 5 residents, 3 Parish Councillors and the Parish Clerk

Notes from the last meeting were agreed

Updates
Weebly has now got the Draft Survey results available

Facebook no news

Grant application was discussed  ? whether to delay the application for a short time

School is still on the Easter break, the children’s survey should take place the following week

Helen Metcalfe has been booked for 16th June, as 3 members are on holiday Adele will try to rearrange it for the next week

Queen’s birthday
The leaflet about the results and invitation to see the results was discussed, minor alterations were suggested, the leaflet will be delivered to every household in the villages on or around Wednesday 20th April prior to the consultation at the Party in the Playground on 23rd April

The summary of the questionnaire should be ready for the 23rd
Weebly address to be put into Idle Talk so that the results can be seen

The rest of the meeting was about setting up the information on boards ready for the 23rd
Adele is going to try and push Bassetlaw to release the land availability information

Marilyn to send out the Land Map and Bassetlaw Strategic Housing Land Availability ( SHLAA) 2013 to all
Any Other Business
Ann from Everton N. Plan group would like to meet to exchange views on any common ground between the villages plans
Date of the next meeting   Tuesday 3rd May 7pm
